
The Hon Justice Iain Ross AO 
President 
Fair Work Commission 
PO Box 1994 
MELBOURNE VIC 3001 

Dear Justice Ross 

PRIME MINISTER 

Reference: MS22-000566 

I am writing to seek leave to make a new Australian Government submission to 
the 2021-22 Annual Wage Review. 

The new submission will outline my Government's position on a fair increase to minimum 
and award wages for Australia's lowest paid workers, noting the rising costs ofliving. 

The Government appreciates the 2021-22 Annual Wage Review process is nearing 
finalisation. Subject to leave being granted, I welcome your advice on the timeline for 

lodging the new Government submission and process for finalising the Annual Wage 
Review. 
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